
July 6, 2025 

Brothers and Sisters,

Our prayers are with the families of those who have lost their lives in the flooding of 

the Guadalupe River. We offer our deepest condolences and pray for the repose of 

the souls of those who were attending summer camp in the Texas Hill Country and 

those who lost their lives attempting to help others. We also pray for the first 

responders who continue to search for survivors.

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

Most Reverend Wm. Michael Mulvey, STL, 

DD Bishop of Corpus Christi 




